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     Important Notice June 2015 
 
 

Notice to Individuals Making Personal Income Tax  
Payments by Credit Card 

 
 
 Beginning June 16, 2015, individuals will not be able to use a credit card to pay a 
balance due when filing a 2014 personal income tax return or to make an estimated tax 
payment.  
 
 Taxpayers may continue to use credit cards to pay a bill or notice. 
 
 The Tax Department anticipates that individuals will be able to resume using credit cards 
to pay a balance due on personal income tax returns or make estimated tax payments through 
an Online Services account starting in January 2016.  
 
Other payment options 
 
 Individuals may pay a balance due on a personal income tax return or make an 
estimated tax payment by paying directly from a bank account or mailing a check or money 
order.  
 
 For more information, see our Web site or the applicable form instructions. 
 
 
 

Note: An N-Notice is generally issued to announce a singular event, such as an 
update to a previously issued tax form or instruction, or to announce a new due 
date for filing returns and making payments of tax because of a natural disaster. 
The department does not revise previously issued N-Notices. 
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